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St. Dunstan’s School PTA 

St. Dunstan’s School 

Wells Road 

Glastonbury 

BA6 9BY       

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

St. Dunstan’s PTA would like to take this opportunity to introduce our school’s PTA to the 

community and to parents of the New Year 7s. We are sure you will all agree that St. Dunstan’s is a 

special school and the PTA plays an important role in building this community. 

 

Last year the PTA raised around £5,000 to help fund many projects around the school. However, 

the PTA is not just for fundraising, it is also there to support the school and contribute to making 

the school a more interesting and rewarding place for our children. For example, the PTA is 

organising next week’s silent disco. 

 

Over the next few months, the PTA has big plans. We opened the school car park for Glastonbury 

Carnival last weekend and will be open again for the Frost Fayre on the 30th November. We have 

the silent disco for students on the 28th November and we will hold our annual quiz night in 

February next year. We also always have a large supply of pre-loved school uniforms that are 

available for free. 

 

All levels of involvement with our PTA is greatly appreciated – whether simply attending our 

events, offering some time to help at an event or becoming a committee member helping to not only 

organise events, but also choose how to spend the money that is raised. 

 

We would like to invite all students to attend next week’s silent disco. This is a new event for us 

and five teachers have volunteered their evening to act as DJs. This is going to be a fun event and is 

definitely something not to be missed! Tickets are on sale at reception for £3.00 per student.  

If you are interested in getting involved, please do not hesitate to contact 

stdunstanscommunitypta@gmail.com 

 

Best wishes  

 

Nicky Hoskins 

Chair of St. Dunstan’s PTA 
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